CMI: Notice of website trouble
On 30 Mar 2020, CMISTONE Viet Nam Joint Stock Company announced the Website trouble as follows:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Currently, the Company's website is having a problem, is not accessible, making it difficult for partners and shareholders to find out information about the Company. To overcome this problem, the Company is coordinating with the unit of website designing and providing website administration services to find out the cause, build a plan to troubleshoot and restore published data as soon as possible
